
Dear Parents,

We would like to tell you about STRIVERS Running Club for Girls.  This program is designed for 5th through 8th grade girls.  Our members become runners, experience the sense of accomplishment when they successfully complete a 5k, and learn the power that runners can bring to a community when they work together. 

We’d like to take an opportunity to share all the benefits of our program. To learn more, please visit:

http://striversrunningclub.com
In addition to having fun, developing friendships, and fostering a lifelong love of healthy living, over the years, we’ve discovered that running provides a wonderful parallel for life lessons.
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f registration deadlines for the Spring 2018 Program. 

We have some great events planned for your daughters!

Kathy and I continue to be extremely proud of our program and take great pride in ensuring the success of each girl.  Therefore, in order to deliver the level of benefits we’re committed to provide to your daughter, and to maintain the intimacy of the group, we will again limit the number of members we will accept to 40 in each session.  

Registration for STRIVERS will open on Monday morning, February 12th at 7:00 AM. so please mark your calendars.  
We look forward to having your daughter be a part of our club!

Always Striving,

Colleen Phelps & Kathy Landry

STRIVERS Running Club for Girls

www.STRIVERSrunningclub.com
www.facebook.com/striversrunningclub

